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Catherine Fairbairn

To: Webmaster ORS; Chuck Hubert
Subject: RE: A Review has been Updated

From: Chief Lloyd Moses <chief@pkfn.ca>  
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 10:42 AM 
To: Webmaster ORS <webmaster@OnlineReviewSystem.ca> 
Subject: Re: A Review has been Updated 
 

 

IRONSCALES couldn't recognize this email as this is the first time you received an email from this 
sender chief @ pkfn.ca 

 
Good morning, as long as we are on this topic we need to talk about the 48.6km that sahtu took and we 
need to get compensated in some way.  
 
 
chief lloyd moses. 
 
On Wed, Feb 28, 2024 at 2:58 PM <webmaster@onlinereviewsystem.ca> wrote: 

Update to Public Review of the Developer's Assessment Report 

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 

Project Name: Mackenzie Valley Highway Project 
Proponent Name: GNWT-INF (Infrastructure) 
File Number: EA1213-02 

A GNWT-INF (Infrastructure) review has been updated.  

View Review  

Please note this is a system generated email, so any feedback should be directed to 
webmaster@onlinereviewsystem.ca 

 
 
 
 
--  
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Chief Lloyd Moses 
Pehdzeh Ki First Nation  
Wrigley, NT 
X0E 1E0 
PH: 867-581-3321 
FX: 867-581-3229 


